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Drum corps went to Newman College 

and Coolbinia Primary School 

The purpose of the trip was to showcase the work that the 28 

students have been preparing with Mr Cobb on Wednesday 

mornings throughout Semester 1 

“I liked that we got to perform in front of different people” Jade 

“We got to explore different schools” Lorcan 

“I liked how we got to perform in front of other people and see how they reacted” Jade 

The performances at Newman College and Coolbinia Primary School were a great success and gave the students 

the opportunity to demonstrate the drumming skills that they have been practicing with Mr Cobb. 

Mr Cobb and I were both very proud of how the students represented Ocean Reef Primary School and have made 

so much progress since they started at the beginning of the year. The Year 6s were fantastic role models for the 

newer drummers 

Chris Smith. 

 


